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Gila Bend crew earns Medal of Valor



Winter Readiness



FY 27-31 P2P Workshops

P2P is crucial in providing a 
data-driven approach to investing 
limited state dollars in appropriate 
transportation projects. 

District Workshops have 

started and will be 

completed this month.

The final P2P list will be 

completed by early 

October 2025.



Upcoming Listening Tour

Create an inviting format to encourage conversations and 
ensure stakeholders feel heard.

Engage ambassadors who can act as transportation 
advocates across the state.

Establish a state vision for transportation derived from a 
grassroots process.



Thank you!


